
 
 
 
Greetings,   D.A.T.E.   Family!  
 
In  accordance  with  the  CDC  COVID-19  Guidelines,  the  Dr.  Maury  L.  Wills             
Honors   Gala,   2020   has   been   cancelled.  
 
The  2020  Honorees  will  be  recognized  at  a  later  date  (TBD).  Let  us              
continue  to  encourage  them  to  be  their  very  best,  and  always  exemplify  the              
spirit   of   Eagles’   pride!   
 
Refunds  have  been  processed,  and  will  be  credited  to  the  original  method             
of   payment.  
 
Feel   free   to   forward   concerns   to    mlwBanquet@dateacademy.org .  
 
Your   continued   support   is   sincerely   appreciated.    Be   safe!  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Ms.   AllisonTomlinson-Grant,   Event   Coordinator;   D.A.T.E.  
Pamela   Threats,   Event   Producer;   Personal   Touch   Events,   Inc.  
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